
From:  
Sent: 29 June 2021 10:00 
To: Enya Fogarty; Planning 
Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2021/2123/P (ex NEW) 

 

OBJECT 

 

This proposed outbuilding development in the rear garden is too large  

and with a shower room and access independent of the main house could  

all too easily be used for residential purposes. We object to any  

further development of garden spaces. 

 

Derek Kelley 

for 

Belsize Conservation Area Advisory committee 

Belsize - Elsworthy - Parkhill & Upper Park. 

 

 

 


